
Dear Mr. Chun, 
Following is just a follow-up to my fax last week. It includes our working dead-
lines for a possible participation of South Korea in the Biennial. 
I understand that your materials are in the mail at the moment. I will confirm 
with you as soon as I receive them. 
Meanwhile, please do not hesitate to inform me on the bureaucratic procedures, 
Sincerely,  
 


